
2014 Annual meeting notes 

Started 8:05pm November 8th 

Kathy Netzley read a letter addressed to the members 

Keith Carey came forward 

Katie Ledergerber came forward regarding 501-C3 

Andrea Laney speaks that the club doesn’t have a 501-C3 status.  She also noted the club has retained 

the CPA firm Boge, Wybenga & Bradley irm for help. 

PNC non-profit organization status was established on 2007 

Because Katie voiced so many concerns 

Non-profit less than $50,000 

We’re all volunteers 

Sponsorship – chosen by sponsors 

Don Shooter shares results and tells group to work together 

Kelly (Kathy’s sister) makes motions to give board two months to get the non-profit issue resolved.  

Sarah Glann seconded the motion and all approved. 

Katie Ledergerber – will send CPA information to help 

Andrea Laney explains how checks are written and expenses 

Judy Hanson made a motion to table the by-law changes and evaluate submissions by Keith Carey. 

Adjourned at 9:05pm 

 


